
 
Dawg Bowl X – COVID19 Policy 

 
The 2020 Dawg Bowl will look a little different this year but we anticipate an incredible event filled tears and cheers!  
 
It is the utmost desire of Dawg Nation Hockey Foundation to provide not only a memorable experience, but also a safe 
and secure environment. In conjunction with The Edge Ice Arena and the Foothills Park and Recreation District, we will 
be utilizing the latest guidelines from the Colorado Department of Health and Environment (CDPHE) and will have 
several procedures in place to insure a successful and safe event.  
 
As the event approaches we will continue to monitor any updates provided by the office of Governor Polis and make 
required adjustments and updates to our policy a deemed appropriate.  
 

 
EDGE ICE ARENA/COVID-19 Procedures for the facility during Dawg Bowl X (July 29th – August 2nd, 2020) 

 

• Please note that The Edge Ice Arena will be operating under then new guidelines set by the Colorado 
Department of Health and Environment (CDPHE).  https://covid19.colorado.gov/safer-at-home/recreation 
 

• All players agree to stay home if they are ill, symptomatic, or believe they have been in contact with anyone 
who may have COVID-19. 
 

• All Edge staff, tournament participants, and Dawg Nation volunteers must wear a mask while in the facility 
and off the ice. (Masks are not required but highly encouraged while on the ice) 

 

• All players are responsible for ensuring safe social distancing while on the ice and assisting staff with 
maintenance of social distancing while in the designated waiting areas. 

 

• All water fountains will be closed off, so players MUST bring their own water bottle on the ice to be stored in 
designated areas on the boards – the use of “team” water bottles is prohibited. 
 

• There will be 30 minutes in-between each game so that staff can clean and sanitize the occupied areas. 

 

• Locker rooms will be marked with areas to sit that will be 6ft apart - please observe social distancing rules. 

 

• Showers will be off and not available. 

 

• Hand Sanitizer will be fully stocked and readily available. 

 

• Skate sharpening and pro-shop type items will not be available. 
 

• A designated employee will continuously monitor and clean the high-traffic areas, at least hourly  

 

• Trash can lids will remain open, so patrons will not need to touch the lids to throw anything out. 

 

• Spectators including family members are not allowed in the facility – only players. 
 

• Edge Ice Arena Facility Contact - Alec Hines, General Manager - (303) 409-2222 

 


